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June 18, 2025 
 
To:  Children’s Services Providers 
 
From:  James White, President and CEO 
 
cc: Manny Singla- Deputy CEO, Stacie Durant- Executive VP of Finance, Melissa Moody 

– VP of Clinical Operations, and Cassandra Phipps – Director of Children’s Initiative 
 

Re:  Revised Rate – Intensive Care Coordination with Wraparound (ICCW) (H2021 and 
H2021 FH) 

 
Effective June 1, 2025, DWIHN is revising the rate for Intensive Care Coordination with 
Wraparound (ICCW) (H2021 and H2021 FH).  This is in response to MDHHS considering 
some additional indirect costs to be billable.  The revisions are as follows:  
 

Description Current Rate Revised Rate 
H2021 - Intensive Care Coordination with 
Wraparound; 15 minute Unit 

$104.73 $89.02 

H2021 FH - Intensive Care Coordination with 
Wraparound (face to face with child and/or 
parent); 15 minute Unit 

$107.36 $91.26 

 
Milliman projected a 20% increase in utilization related to this transition. We are limiting 
the rate reduction to 15% to accommodate a potential increase in the number of children 
served due to expanded eligibility criteria. 
 
The rates have been updated in MHWIN and the website will be updated within the next 
week to reflect these changes. Additionally, any existing claims with dates of service going 
back to June 1, 2025 have been reconsidered to the revised rates.  If you have any 
questions or concerns, please contact Stacie Durant via email at sdurant@dwihn.org. 
 
Thank you for your continued partnership. 

http://www.dwmha.com/

